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November 23th-27th, 2020  

    
  
  

  
 

 

 

  

 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Fun Friday 

23 
Pet Rocks 
 
Thankful Creatures 
 

Turkey Trot! 

24 
Rock Paper Scissors 
Hop 
 
Paint it Out! 
 

Among Us! 

25-27 

CC is closed.  
Please, have a safe and fun Holiday!  

 
 

Reminders: 
 
-We are Open Monday and Tuesday of 
Thanksgiving Break! Wed.-Fri. We will 
be closed. 
 
-Stay updated on emails to know 
current registration information. 
   

-Please prepare your child with all they 
need for distance learning.  

**Please send your child with 
headphones and charge their 
Ipads/Cardboard** 

  

-Please call at drop off and pick up. We 
will come to your car to take your 
child’s temperature. If they are above 
100.4 they must stay home. Please stay 
in car for pick up 
  
 

- check-in on your child’s classes daily, 
to ensure everything is completed. 
Please communicate any needs to 
staff!  
 
 
 

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: (505)480-1298 Office Phone: 296-2880   Site Email: Email: DoubleEagle@childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance Available: 841-4800 

Dear Families,  

We want to express our gratitude for you. We 

appreciate your overall support and effort in your 

child’s distance learning. We hope you know we are 

thankful we are in this together! 

Have a safe and fun Holiday,  

-CC 

 



  Fall Fun! 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Eduardo, 

Feeling on Top 

of the World!  

Amelia Making a Pop-

Up Thank You Card!  

Layton and Daivah Telling Jokes on the 

swings!  

Daivah’s sky scrapper and 

Harmsy’s unicorn tower 

Daniel builds himself a 

woodchip pile base to jump 

to the spiny bar  


